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To the Secretary: 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed rules lin~ith'g the working hours of 

nuclear power plant staff, and protecting 'whistleblowers" thriugh the proper training of 

supervisors and management. I'am also deeply concerned about recent reports of 

understaffmrg and overwork. I think we should have developed safe and clean power 

sources by now, and we could have if we had decent leadership. The government also 

could have done something by now to convince American architects to design more 

responsible structures, and to stop the typical American energy glutton from wasting so 

much. Had anyone done these things, we would need no nuclear plants whatsoever.  

But since we are stuck with the damnied things, the least you could do is be extremely 

strict about anything which impedes safety strive to prevent another disaster until those 

plants can be decommissioned. The environment is threatened by both the idiocy of 

nuclear power and the waste it generates, as by the conventional plants which kill our 

forests and heat up the globe. I'd hate to be in your shoes if there is another disaster.  
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ennifer li 
10061 Bennington Drive 
Cincinnati, OH 45241
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